
 

We are committed to providing customers with the best value in entertainment.  
 

Our contract with Nexstar ends on October 14, 2022, and your Fios TV package 

contains Nexstar channels.  
 

We are working hard to negotiate with them to reach a new agreement. However, 

Nexstar has proposed charging over 64% more for its programming. Verizon remains 

committed to making these channels available to our customers, but simply cannot 

agree to such unreasonable increases. 

 
 

For a full list of channels affected and updates, visit verizon.com/Nexstar. 
 

Thanks for choosing Verizon. 

 

 


